
2 July 2015 Meeting report, RFH immunodeficiency support group 

A select group braved a heatwave and turned their back on the tennis at Wimbledon for a 
lively and interesting meeting. 

Jose Drabwell chaired the meeting. 

Membership: Caroline Richmond reported that we have 215 members but are missing email 
addresses for ten of these. 

Patients' Day will be on Sunday 4 October in the hospital Atrium. It'll be free, including 



And, finally, our nurses have a travel leaflet they can post or email to you. We'll put it on the 
website. 

Patients survey: Many people haven't yet completed and returned the survey sent out in 
June. 

Staff need this feedback so that they can offer the best service. If you haven't sent yours 
back yet then please do so; if you've mislaid it andrewsymes@nhs.net will post or email you 
another. 
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